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AH Committee

From: Kevin Fujimoto <kevfuji58@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 8:38 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council 
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
 
Aloha, 
 
On behalf of Kevin & Danielle Fujimoto from Lahaina. We are Speaking out to support The Makila 
Farms Development. We would like to see more than 19 affordable housing up for lottery. My 
husband works 2 full time jobs, just to make ends meet and we are still unable to get prequalified 
for a mortgage because the cost of living and real-estate market is so high. We are all in to support 
this project so we can raise our 3 children where we are born and raised here in Lahaina. I would 
like to see affordable interest rates for the 30years the mortgage would go for, so it can be passed 
down to our childrens, children. This opportunity For us locals is so heart warming to even think 
we have a chance to own a 2+ acre lot that would run for millions that we would never in our life be 
able to afford. This is an amazing opportunity to teach our keiki how to survive and live off the land, 
just how it was past down from generations to generation. We really hope and pray to have more 
than 19 chances in the lottery to finally have a home to call home.  
 
Mahalo, 
The Fujimoto’s  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


